Attachment I2

Ron Buckholt

From: Darcy Eggeman <darcyeggeman@comcast.net>
Sent: Friday, November 25, 2022 1:38 PM

To: Ron Buckholt

Subject: Development project 2022103702

| live on Johnson Point just a couple of parcels away from 93000100000. | am very much against what Taylor shellfish has
requested to do to this part of our waterfront.

Thank you,

Darcy Eggeman

Better Properties-Metro, Managing Broker
Olympia, Washington

360.349.2416
DarcyEggeman@comcast.net




